
 

SHIRE OF DUMBLEYUNG 

TENDER 01 – 2020/21 

STUBBS PARK CHANGEROOMS – DEMOLITION AND RECONSTRUCTION 

Tenders are invited for the demolition and reconstruction of the changerooms under the grandstand 
at Stubbs Park, Dumbleyung. 

Documentation is available from the Shire office or can be downloaded from the Shire website. Onsite 
inspection can be arranged by contacting the Chief Executive Officer on 9863 4012. 

Tenders closing at 12.00 noon on Monday, 14 December 2020, must be submitted on the relevant 
tender form. Tender forms are available from the Shire Administration Office or email 
zeyre@dumbleyung.wa.gov.au, and submitted in a sealed envelope marked “Tender 01-2020/21 
Stubbs Park Changerooms’, addressed to: 
 
Chief Executive Officer 
Shire of Dumbleyung 
PO Box 99, Dumbleyung WA 6350 
ceo@dumbleyung.wa.gov.au 
 
Peter Crispin 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

mailto:zeyre@dumbleyung.wa.gov.au
mailto:ceo@dumbleyung.wa.gov.au

